John Fallon

From: michael Cabot <michael.cabot@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 3:27 PM

To: John Fallon

Subject: F150 bids

John,

At this time Duncan Auto Sales will not participate on any bids for Ford trucks. Ford cannot
guarantee me the allocations needed to bid. | will let you know when things change. Thanks

Mike Cabot
Duncan Auto Sales



